






































































Our Ref: IN7C/4-1 
Your Ref: 10352  

15 March 2012       

Attn: Gerard Stark 
Pattle Delamore Partners Limited 
P O Box 389 
Christchurch 8140 

Dear Gerard 

Thank you for submitting your property enquiry. I have searched our Listed Land Use 
Register (LLUR) which holds information about sites that have been used, or are currently 
used for activities which have the potential to have caused contamination. 

There are currently no LLUR sites located on the land parcel(s) you enquired about. 

Please note that if a property is not currently entered on the LLUR, it does not mean that an 
activity with the potential to cause contamination has never occurred, or is not currently 
occurring there. The LLUR is not complete, and new sites are regularly being added as we 
receive additional information and conduct our own investigations into current and historic 
land uses. 

The LLUR does not contain all the information held by Environment Canterbury about a 
property, and other information relevant to potential contamination may be held in other files 
(for example consent and enforcement files). 

If your enquiry relates to a farm property, please be aware that many current and past 
activities undertaken on farms (such as the storage, formulation and disposal of pesticides, 
offal pits, foot rot troughs, animal dips and underground or above ground fuel tanks) have the 
potential to cause contamination and these may not be listed on the LLUR. 

Please note: Due to the Christchurch earthquake, Environment Canterbury has limited access 
to files. Even though we endeavour to keep our electronic files up to date, there may be more 
information on record that we are unable to provide at this time.

Yours sincerely 

Jason McDonald    Davina McNickel 
Advisory Officer    Team Leader Contaminated Sites 

Encl: 

Statement from Environment Canterbury’s Listed Land Use Register 
Listed Land Use Register Information Pamphlet 


